[image: image1.png]AVE
K7\
CenturyLink~





March 15, 2010

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING

Mr. David Danner, Executive Secretary

WASHINGTON UTILTITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

P.O. Box 47250

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Dear Mr. Danner:

Consistent with condition 11, Milestone Reporting, approved by the Commission in the CenturyTel-Embarq Merger, Docket No. UT-082119, attached is a copy of a notice that is being sent to users of CenturyLink’s wholesale ordering system.

Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

Mary Taylor

Government Relations Manager

CenturyLink

